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FEB 1 8 1983

Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Assistant Vice President
Nuclear Power

231 West Michigan Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin- 53201

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated January 19, 1983, which was
filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (0NRR) for review. This
application requested relief from certain ASME Section XI code requirements
related to the second ten-year inspection for Point Beach Nuclear Plant. Unit
No. 2. Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 ware not remitted with your application,

as required by 10 CFR 170.22.
,

Based on infomation providsJ by the ONRR staff as the result of their prelim-
inary review of your request, it has been detemined that a Class III fee

,

($4.000) is appropriate for the request since the review will involve consider-,'

ation of a single safety issue. Therefore, you are requested to remit the sum
of $4.000 to this office. If the ONRR staff's final review of your request
reveals that the Class III fee is not appropriate, you will be notified and any
necessary adjustments will be made.

Sincerely,,

i

| Original S'"m M by:
pa ,,

'

0302220498 830218
i PDR ADOCK 05000301 Reba M. Diggs

o PDR Facilities Program Coordinator'

! Licerse Fee Management BranchDISTRIBUTION.* W ice of nistration
i PDR
i LPDR -

! Regulatory Files (016) /
R. M. Diggs, LFMB
T. Colburn, ORB-3

| P. Kreutzer, ORB-3
i LFMB Reactor File
| LFMB Pending Check File
| LFMB R/F
t

mic=>L'E55:~NDM[ .A {
| === > LTremper/rf RMDiggs
.

- .

2/..M./8.3. . 2/../.2./.83
""

,

, Eac roau m no aos nncu,oua OFFICI A'. RECORD COPY
'

,- _ _ . ~ _ _ - _ - _ . _ . _ _ - ~ ~ _ _ . _ . . - ~ . - _ -- _ ~ . - . _ . _ - _ - - -
-


